
Quick Note from Year Three 

 WOW DAY REMINDER:  Friday 7th December.  Please come dressed in Harry Potter 

themed costume for the day (witch / wizard / muggle clothes).  Don’t forget to bring 

a small clear plastic bottle. 

 CHRISTMAS PRODUCTION  As mentioned on Weekly Words, all Year 3 children will 

be singing in the production and will need to wear a white top, black trousers / 

leggings decorated with a piece of tinsel around their waist.  Please could these be 

brought into school on the morning of Wednesday 12th December in a named plastic 

bag.  

 

Looking forward to a great day.  Thanks for your support.  
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